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August 18, 2021 

 

Dear Parents  

 

Students have settled well into the new routine of attending classes virtually. It has 

been an extremely liberating and empowering experience for our students. It is 

heartening to see how they are making effective use of online resources and are able to 

pick up new concepts very quickly.  

 

As they embark on this new journey, they do require our guidance and support. You 

are requested to monitor your ward’s online activity and ensure that they change the 

password of their school email account on a regular basis, at least once a month. Kindly 

remind them not to share their passwords with other people, even if their own friends 

request them to share their passwords. They must use a strong password that may not 

be easy to guess. This way we can ensure that our students’ information remains secure 

and they don't undergo any kind of unpleasant experience.  

Please note you will need to update your password in all the devices that you use. 

 

The steps for changing the password of the school email account are as follows:  

 

 

1. Click on the Google Apps symbol (9 dots) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2.Click on the Account Tab. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

3. Once you click on the Account tab, you will be able to view the above screen. Click 

on Personal Info Tab now. 

 

 

 
 

4. After clicking on the Personal Info tab, you will be asked to login into your account 

again with the current password. This is done to verify that you are the owner of this 

Gmail account. 

 

 



 
 

5. Once you login successfully to your account, the above screenshot will appear where 

you are given the place to enter the new password. This has to be entered twice and 

then you may click on the Change password tab below. 

 

You may change the password of your school Gmail account by following the above 

mentioned steps.  

 
Looking forward to your support and cooperation in this regard. 
 
 
Regards 

In-charge 

Sanskriti School  

 
 


